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09 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

Football – arrive later if you want to 

 

If your child is a football fan and likely to be staying up until after 11pm on Sunday to watch 

the Final, then let them stay in bed a bit longer and get to school by 10.00am on Monday. We 

would rather have children rested and in school ready to learn rather than absent all day or 

grumpy! 

 

School will still start at normal time for those wishing to come at normal time (between 8.30 

– 8.55am) If your child has watched the football on Sunday night and would benefit from a lie 

in then you can bring them at 10am. 

 

Please do not bring them at random times. The options are normal time or 10am. You will need 

to bring them through the front gate. The back gate will not be open at 10am. 

 

If your child is absent on Monday then please let the office know by 9am as normal. 

 

Please let us know if you are intending to bring your child to school at 10am on Monday by 

replying to your year groups email address below: 

 

dothill.y3parents@taw.org.uk 

 

dothill.y4parents@taw.org.uk 

 

dothill.y1parents@taw.org.uk 

 

dothill.eyfs2020par@taw.org.uk 

 

It’s 55 years since England reached a major football final so let them watch, talk about the 

importance of the National Anthem, talk about pride and resilience and possibly 

disappointment. This is a learning opportunity as well as a really exciting event for the 

country! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler  

Head teacher 
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